
 Susana Martinez 
 Governor 
 
 Tom Church 
  Cabinet Secretary 
 
 

 April 21, 2017 
 

Press Release 
 

  Pavement Preservation Work 
 U.S. 70 in Chaves County 

 
The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District Two will begin pavement 
preservation work on U.S. 70 in Chaves County.  The project includes 8 miles of pavement preservation 
work from mile marker 302 to mile marker 310 on the eastbound lanes just west of Roswell in Chaves 
County.    
 
Shallow milling work will take place the week of April 24th and a surface treatment will take place this 
summer.  This type of work is very weather dependent and affects the scheduling of work.           
 
Motorists are asked to watch for construction personnel working in the area, observe temporary lane 
closures, and reduce speed while work is taking place.  Remember to please drive safely through work 
zones.  
 
For up-to-date information on this project, go to the statewide road information website at: 
www.nmroads.com 
 

### 
 
Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation District 
Two at (575) 637-7210 (office) or manon.arnett@state.nm.us. 
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